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Good Afternoon Madame Mayor,

I hope you are well. My name is Elizabeth Clark, and I am writing to you to express interest in the vacant City Council
seat B. According to 
DMC 2.06.020, I am a qualified individual who is eligible to fill the seat. Below are some reasons
why I think I would make an excellent addition to the council:

I have been a resident of Dillingham since 2014. I am very familiar with the culture, the town, and the local
government. I worked at Dillingham City School District from 2014-2019 in various capacities, and was responsible
for the Special Education budget and contracts throughout most of this time. 

I have also served on the city's Planning Commission for the past 3 years, so I am very familiar with parliamentary
procedure, public notice requirements, and many of the city codes and ordinances. 

Finally, I am passionate about being an active member of the community. If selected to represent the city, I would
work with my fellow councilmen to ensure we are moving in a direction that is aligned with the city's vision and
mission. 

I appreciate your time and consideration. Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to
me. 

Thank you,

Elizabeth (Liz) Clark
907-782-6849


